
COLORADO RIVERFRONT COMMISSION 

683-4333 

 

Urban Trails Committee 

 

Minutes 

December 14, 2010 

 

Called to Order 

 

Meeting was called to order at 5:30pm by co-chair, Paul Darr.  Those present from the 

Committee were: 

 

  Doug Conant  Paul Darr  Keith Dickerson  

Jocelyn Mullen Biz Collins  Jennifer Moore    

Craig Richardson 

 

Also present was Jody Kliska, John Hodge and Michele Rohrbach. 

 

John talked about what he does and the bicycle maps he has on the website – 

www.tomorrowhillfarm.com to see road maps he has available online. 

  

Approval of Minutes – Jocelyn/Keith.  Motion Passed.   

 

Announcements – No RFC meeting in December. 

RFC office will be closed starting December 23
rd

 through January 3
rd

.
   

 

 

Old Business –  

 

IGA – Paul read Julie’s email of what was discussed at the IGA meeting.  Paul went to the trail 

meeting in Fruita last week and saw the new trail design for the trail in Fruita.   

 

Drainage map – Paul stated that at the last meeting decided to table.  Michele forgot to remove 

from the agenda. 

 

GVRTC – Jody said not meeting tomorrow but still working on document and will be voting on 

plan in January.  She said it’s very important to get your comments into Ken Simms. 

 

Community Corridors – Paul talked about letter he prepared and Julie had minor comments.  He 

asked everyone to take another look at it and get back with him this week.  Biz had a suggestion 

that Paul said to send it to him and he’ll add to the letter.   

 

Grand Valley Bikes – Group has been concentrating on the 2035 plan and helping Chris Brown 

with fundraiser.   

 

There was no further old business. 

http://www.tomorrowhillfarm.com/


 

 

New Business – 

 

Planning – Biz talked about her concerns about 1
st
 and Grand not being on the non-motorized 

maps but was on the motorized maps.   Jocelyn explained to Todd and Ken that they need to do a 

better job of cross references of concerns of the bicycle community might be listed on the 

motorized maps.  Wanted to see more North/South routes other than 1
st
 Street.  Elm would make 

another great East/West.  GVB wants to make sure that the planners recognize that there are 

bicycle commuters not just recreational riders.  GVB is submitting official comments and asking 

others to send them individually too. 

 

Julie’s map – Jody explained what the map was and how to read the map on 5 mile or less trips.  

She reminded everyone that the highlighted trails is the priority list Julie had but not necessarily 

listed that way with the numbering system.   

 

There was no further new business. 

 

Public Comment –  There was no further public comment. 

 

Adjournment:  Meeting adjourned at 6:05pm. 


